
From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
To: Silva, Brian
Cc: MacLeod, Carryl G
Subject: RE: Work Plan Extension Request for RO2908
Date: Tuesday, February 24, 2015 11:07:00 AM
Attachments: CORRES_2015-01-08.pdf

Brian,
 
It appears that the attached correspondence from the City of Livermore contains sufficient
 information to allow preparation of the site investigation work plan.  Therefore, an extension to
 May 15, 2015 is no longer required.  Please proceed with submitting the Site Investigation Work
 Plan by March 27, 2015.
 
Regards,
Jerry Wickham
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA  94502
510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org
 
 

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Sent: Monday, January 05, 2015 5:40 PM
To: Silva, Brian
Cc: MacLeod, Carryl G
Subject: Re: Work Plan Extension Request for RO2908
 
Brian,
 
Based on your request, the schedule for work plan submittal for case RO2908 is extended to May 15,
 2015.
 
Regards, 
Jerry Wickham
Alameda County Environmental Health

Sent from my iPad

On Jan 5, 2015, at 4:24 PM, "Silva, Brian" <bsilva@craworld.com> wrote:

Jerry-
 
The City of Livermore still does not have an approved plan for the park renovations
 (and finished grade) as of today and does not have an updated ETA on when they will
 have an approved plan.  I would like to request a 4 month extension to the work plan
 due date of January 15, 2015 (as requested in your attached letter) as a finish grade
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 elevation is needed to determine lead delineation sample depths.  Please give me a
 call if you have any questions or concerns. 
Thank you,

_______________________ ­­­­­­­­________   

Brian Silva

Conestoga-Rovers & Associates (CRA)
10969 Trade Center Drive
Suite 107
Rancho Cordova, CA 95670
 
Phone: 916.889.8908
Fax: 916.889.8999
Cell: 916.919.0403
Email: bsilva@CRAworld.com
www.CRAworld.com
Think before you print
Perform every task the safe way, the right way, every time!
 

From: dehloptoxic, Env. Health [mailto:deh.loptoxic@acgov.org] 
Sent: Thursday, December 19, 2013 11:21 AM
To: CMACLEOD@CHEVRON.COM; EJURANGA@CI.LIVERMORE.CA.US
Cc: Winey, Colleen, Zone 7; DSTEFANI@LPFIRE.ORG; jrigter@lpfire.org; Silva, Brian;
 Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Subject: ACEH Correspondence for RO2908
 
Dear Interested Parties,
 
Attached is Alameda County Environmental Health’s (ACEH) correspondence for your
 case, RO0002908.
 
Please add our email address to your book to prevent future e-mails from being filtered
 as spam.
 
Sincerely,
 
ACEH
 

_____________________________________________
CRA and GHD have merged! To learn more, visit www.CRAworld.com/ghd
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